
  

 

 
February 12, 2021 

Dear AUB Students, 
  
We hope that your semester has started smoothly and that you are doing well and staying safe. We 
wanted to bring you up to date on several items. 
  
Please note that the final payment of fees deadline for continuing and new students is February 19, 
2021. 
  
For your safety and that of others, we strongly recommend that you settle your tuition payments at any 
branch of one of the accepted banks and as early as you can before the deadline, taking into 
consideration that banks will open with limited capacity during this period. For more information on 
how to settle your tuition fees and for the list of accepted banks, please check the Frequently Asked 
Questions. The Cashier at AUB will also be available, with limited capacity, in College Hall on working 
days (M-F), 9-4pm, starting on Monday, February 15, 2021.  
  
If you need to resolve an issue related to your statement of fees, please contact the Students Section 
by calling extensions 2473 or 2980, or by emailing compt_sas@aub.edu.lb.   
  
Kind regards, 
  
Office of the Registrar 
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